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12th May 2023 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I’m going to start this week by congratulating our wonderful Year 6’s who sat their SATs 
tests this week;  I am so proud of them all. 
Mrs Fleming and Mrs Miley did a fabulous job at preparing the children in the lead up, which 
ensured that all the children coped brilliantly, during what could be, a very stressful time for 
them.   
It was a whole school effort in ensuring the rules were followed – they are very strict!  So 
thank you to my wonderful staff for supporting this process. 
And of course, the year 6 parents – what a super job you have done in preparation for this 
week; thank you! 
 
Now that that’s over, Year 6 can focus on getting ready for the activities planned for the rest 
of the summer term. 
 
To kick this off, we had the delivery of the Year 6 leavers hoodies today  – what excitement!  
Look out for the children wearing these each day, if it’s anything like previous years, these 
hoodies will be glued to their backs until the end of July! 
 

Next week Year 6 will start their bikeability sessions.  There are 3 groups, organised as 

follows:  (Bikes can be left in school overnight if required). 

Group 1 – Tuesday 16th and 
Wednesday 17th May 

Group 2 – Thursday 18th and 
Friday 19th May 

Group 3 – Tuesday 23rd and 
Wednesday 24th May 

Rupert Stan Willow 

Harry Dexter Molly 

Joseph Pawel Ella 

Callum Louis Alexis 

Toby Thomas H Lyra 

Charlie H Charlie N Isla 

Lewis Wilf  

Thomas A George  

 Franklin  

 

 

https://henhamugleyprimary.fluencycms.co.uk/Mainfolder/Privacy-Notice-for-Parents.pdf


 

 

 

 

We take your privacy rights seriously - https://henhamugleyprimary.fluencycms.co.uk/Mainfolder/Privacy-Notice-for-Parents.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing news: Mrs deHowes has secured her dream job of learning mentor/ well-being 

support and will be leaving us at the end of the summer half term.  Although we are sad at 

her departure, we are all incredibly proud and thankful of everything she has achieved at 

Henham and wish her much luck and love for the future.  Good luck Mrs dH – we will miss 

you! 

 

 

Nursery Seth 

Reception Poppy & Henry A 

Year 1 Reece & Clara 

Year 2 Iris & Patrick 

Year 3 Jake & Juno 

Year 4 Daisy & Wren 

Year 5 Leah & Liv S 

Year 6 All of Year 6! 
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House Points: well done to the Red team! 

 

 

As I write this newsletter, Amy and Dawn from the PSA are busy setting up for the PSA 

comedy night tomorrow.  If you haven’t already paid for your ticket, you can do so on the 

night. 

 

Have a super weekend everyone, 

Kim 

Kim Hall 

Headteacher 
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